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Officer Name: 

Ainm an Oifigeach 

Peter McCann  Email Address: 

Seoladh Riomhphoist 
City@tudublinsu.ie 

Officer Position: 

Seasamh an Oifigigh 

City Campus VP Period of Work: 

Treimhse Oibre 
January 30th 2024– 
February 14th 2024 

 

 

 

Key Points of work carried out since last meeting 

Príomhphointí ón gcruinniú deireanach 

Bike Facilities BST 
Working with the President and Building Manager and a few students to fight for better bike facilities and 
make sure students bikes are safe. 
 
Seating and Common Rooms 
New seating has arrived in Aungier Street and according to the building manager there should be more 
arriving in Bolton soon aswell  
 
BST and Linenhall  
New pods arrived on campus and are currently being set up, working with the Chaplin I hope to get more 
comfortable seating near the pods to create a more comfortable area for both study and relaxing. 

 

Meetings Attended (and Number)  
Tinrimh Choistí agus Cruinnithe (agus Líon) 

Events/Activities Attended  
Tinrimh Imeachtaí / Gníomhaíochtaí 

Class Rep Meetings ×2 
 
All Meetings to the point of this report submission 
are included in the previous report 

All events Attended to the submission of this reports 
were included in the last report  
 
 
  

Gifts Received  
Bronntanais a Fuarthas 

Personal Expenses  
Costaisí phearsanta 

None None 
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Additional notes 
Aon nithe eile 

Due to the closeness of the councils there has not been much update from many areas  

 

 

 


